
Supervise Young Children: Always accompany your child
to the bus stop and wait until the bus comes to a complete
stop before approaching.
Stay Visible: Make sure children stand well off the road
while waiting for the bus.
Use Designated Stops: Encourage your child to only use
assigned bus stops.
Teach Bus Safety Rules: Remind children to remain seated,
keep aisles clear, and follow the driver’s instructions.
Be Patient: Summer schedules may differ—plan for
possible changes and delays.
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☀️ Summer Safety Tips for Parents and Guardians
As summer programs begin, please help keep our students safe
by following these tips:

Thank you for partnering with us to ensure a safe
summer for all!
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